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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
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WRIGHT-PATTERSON AFB OHIO 

Colonel Charles Hogan 
Vice Commander 
National Air and Space Intelligence Center 
4180 Watson Way 
Wright-Patterson AFB OH 45433-5648 

John Greenewa1d, Jr. 
 

 

Dear Mr. Greenewald, 

APR 0 1 2015 

This is in reference to your 14 April2014 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for 
records pertaining to the use of the Extrasensory Perception (ESP). We received your FOIA 
request with one document from the Defense Intelligence Agency and assigned case number 
2015-00062-F to it. 

A classification review was conducted with the utmost diligence to determine if the 
record you requested may be released in whole or in part. We have determined that the record 
you seek is exempt from public disclosure. Listed below are the exemptions that apply to the 
requested document: 

United States Code, Title 5, Section 552(b)(l) and Executive Order 13526, 
Section 1.4(c). The information is properly and currently classified, as specifically authorized 
under the criteria established by Executive Order 13526 and its unauthorized disclosure could 
reasonably be expected to cause damage to national security. 

United States Code, Title 5, Section 552(b)(3), 10 U.S.C. 242. Personal and 
organizational information of the Defense Intelligence Agency. 

Should you decide that an appeal to this decision is necessary, you must write to the 
Secretary of the Air Force within 60 calendar days from the date of this letter. Include in your 
appeal any reasons for reconsideration you wish to present and attach a copy of this letter. The 
appeal should be forwarded to: 

Secretary of the Air Force 
Thru: NASIC/SCOK (FOIA) 
4180 Watson Way 
Wright-Patterson AFB OH 45433-5648 

"Providing Technical Advantage .. .Preventing Strategic Surprise" 



The FOIA provides for the collection of fees based on the costs of processing a FOIA 
request and your fee category. We have placed you in the "All Other" fee category; which 
entitles you to get the first 2 hours of search and the first 1 00 pages of reproduction without a fee. 
There will be no charge to you. 

Sincerely, 

c»A~~~J 
CHARLES HOG~;r:e~l, USAF 
Vice Commander 




